COPY OF AIR LETTER.

LLOYD S REGISTER OF BHIFPINE

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

- 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

2

‘ 23rd October, 1951.
S“fsn. (H)

.

Dear Sir,

I have to point out that I have not yet
received a reply to my airletter of the Zrd
ultimo respecting the motorship "JACO", and
I shall be glad to learn whether you are now
in a position to furnish me with the Owners'
proposals regarding the renewal of the port
and starboard screwshafts.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.

C.H. Westbury, Esq.,

CURACAQ
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